
Privacy regulation 

Dear business partner and customer 

With date of 25.05.2018 the privacy regulation came into force. In accordance with this 

regulation we want to inform you, that data from your company and related person will 

be stored and kept in our company. 

This affects mainly data as there are addresses, telephone nos., contact person, tax 

numbers product specific data like data about your business process (offers, delivery 

notes, invoices, etc.).  

We would like to inform you, that these data in our company will be only used and kept 

for execution of business related matters. These data will not be used for other purposes, 

nor will third person receive these information. The related data are safe against third 

person access. 

We would like to inform you that data as mentioned before will be stored and kept also in 

the future, because these data are needed and necessary to execute our business 

processes.  

If you don´t agree to this statement, please send your doubts by use of written mail to the 

following mail address: 

FK@industrieofen-schutzgas.de 

We would like to inform you, that we due to a consistent and fast adaptation, only written 

objections to the a.m. e-mail account will and can be considered and executed. 

Yours faithfully 

H. Tepr, Managing Director 
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